To: The Australian Government
Department of Health
Therapeutic Goods Administration

I am writing to you in response to your recent regulatory options under consideration for
Homeopathy. I Strongly oppose Options 3 and 4.

Option 3 — Exempt homeopathy from listing.
Option 4 — Declare homeopathic products NOT to be therapeutic goods.

As a young family who cares about our health and no toxic options to care for sickness we wish to
continue to have the rights to access this healthy option.

There is no need to tamper with Homeopathy as it does no harm.
Please carfeully consider my request on behalf of my family, my children and their future children.

Thank you





